
Westbrook Neighbor Update
Beginning the week of April 25, the walking path from The Glen,
along the north side of Westbrook School property will be closed
for approximately three weeks. Construction fencing and signs

will direct walkers to the detour to Westbrook School. 

If you have questions or notice safety issues or other concerns, 
please contact District 34 Director of Operations

Steve Ruelli at (847) 998-5011.
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